
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 
  
NTM No 07 of 2024                                                   1st May 2024    

  
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF TAY 

Dundee Survey Works 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or about 4 May 2024 for a period of approximately one 
month, the vessel “66k” will be carrying out surveying operations at the Lady Shoal and surrounds 
during daylight hours.  
 
During all surveying operations the vessel will display any shapes and lights required by 
International and local regulations, will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will 
maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 and 16. 

 

This notice will self-cancel Mon 3rd Jun 2024 at 12h00. 

 

 
 
 
Status of previously published notices:  
 
09/2023 remains in force. 
 
  
  
 
 
Andrew Blake 
Marine Manager Dundee 

 
 


